
Boyertown Area School District 

Parent/Community/Intergovernmental Committee 

Tuesday, January 8, 2013 

Minutes 

1. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Chairperson Dr. Ronald Christman. 

2. Board Members in attendance were: Dr. Ronald Christman, Mrs. Gwen Semmens, Mrs. Barbara 

Hartford, Ms. Ruth Dierolf, Mr. John Crossley, Mr. Steve Elsier, Mrs. Donna Usavage, board 

members. 

Administration in attendances: Mr. Rob Scoboria, Dr. Charles Amuso 

Public Present: None 

3. Those present recited the Pledge of Allegiance and observed a moment of silence.  

4. There were no comments from the Public.  

5. The focus of the meeting was a recognition program by the Board of School Directors.  

6. After discussion, the committee decided that the purpose of the recognition was as follows: 

a. Purpose for Recognitions:  To provide recognition of organizations which provide their 

time, talent, and/or funds for the support of the programs for students in the 

Boyertown Area School District.  

7. After further discussion, the committee decided the following: 

a. The initial recognitions will take place at the June 18, 2013 Board of School Directors 

Meeting at Boyertown Area High School. 

i. Refreshments will be provided in the cafeteria prior to the Board Meeting.  

ii. At the Board Meeting, certificates specifically designed for this occasion will be 

presented to the current president, chair, or leader of the organizations to be 

honored.   The certificates will be presented by board members who choose to 

participate.  Each presenter will have notes that will include the contributions 

made by the organization in the current and in past years.  

iii. In the future, only the current year’s contributions will be recognized. 

8. The administrative liaison will develop a list of organizations for recognition.   This list will be 

sent to the committee members prior to the March 26, 2013 meeting for review.  

9. The meeting was adjourned by the Chair at 6:42 p.m. 

10. The next scheduled meeting of the Parent/Community/Intergovernmental Committee will be on 

March 26, 2013 at the Junior High East Library at 6:00 p.m. 


